From: Julie Prestidge

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 7:02 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>

Cc: Carol Davidson <a href="mailto:carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca">carol.davidson@richmondhill.ca</a>

Subject: 101 Bloomington Road

Please accept this email as record for my objection to the 12 storey residential building proposed at this site.

Such a high-rise with high density should not be permitted in this established low density single family neighbourhood.

Thank you.

Julie Prestidge

21 Grovepark Street

Richmond Hill

L4E3L4